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Chicano Performing Artist Nicolás Valdés (middle) poses with Prof. Juan Rodriguez and the officers of the Mexican American Student Association (MASA) after his performance Wednesday night in Wupperman Little Theatre. During his performance, Valdés addressed social and identity issues through music, song, and spoken word. (Photo by Ryan Brown)

 

Where In The World Are Our Students?  Have you been missing some students on campus?  Perhaps it is because they are, literally, all around the world, studying abroad or in Washington, DC!  TLU has 11 students studying abroad this semester:  Kelly Bergdoll, England; Elizabeth Bonorden, Wales; Carlos Carrillo, China; Audrey Castro, Wales; Jennifer Christian, England; Rachel DeCamp, Spain; Joel Gronberg, Spain, Rachel Hackler, The Netherlands; Kayla Mundstock, South Korea; Drew Smith, Australia; and James Turner, China.  

All of these students are abroad now and have begun their new experiences.  Several are participating in internships in addition to coursework.  

Elizabeth Bonorden is writing a blog about her experiences in Wales. It can be viewed on the International Education website at:  http://www.tlu.edu/academics/study_abroad/study_abroad_blogs 

Kelly Bergdoll will be writing an article for each Lone Star Lutheran newspaper about her experiences in England. 

In addition to the students abroad, Lynnal Ndimande (who is actually studying abroad here from Zimbabwe), an international business major, is participating in the Washington Semester Program through American University.  She will be earning credit through coursework as well as an internship.

The International Education Office will be mailing monthly packets to the  above students.  If anyone would like to send a letter or a card (yes, the old style way), we can include it in the mailing.

If there are any questions or you would like to learn more about study abroad, please contact Charla Bailey at cbailey@tlu.edu or at 830-372-8098.

Photo

Elizabeth Bonorden visits Caernarfon Castle in Wales, one of several historic sites she has seen while studying abroad this semester.  Click here to read her blog.
